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This week we have continued our exploration of 

pumpkins. We were kindly donated lots of different 

shaped and coloured pumpkins and gourds. We have 

used them on the art table to help us draw our own 

pumpkins and then cut them out independently. 

Brambles have shown really some super scissor skills 

and we have discussed the importance of using our 

scissors safely. 

I have been asked to share with you all, by one of our 

Brambles PTA Parents, that there is now a Brambles 

Pre School September 23 Facebook Page, for everyone 

to join if they wish. 

Please do remember that if you are in Blue or Orange 

Key Group that your Parents’ Evening is on Tuesday 

14th November. Let your Key Worker know if you can 

no longer attend. 

Next week at Brambles we will be discovering the 

Northern Lights, with lots of colour, music and 

movement. 

 

Our number of the week: 1 

Our key words: pumpkin, stem, leaves, skin, seeds 

and pulp 
 

 

Something Special 
 

Children In Need is on Friday 17th November and the 

theme once again for this year will be ‘spots’. 

You can wear anything spotty or yellow, but we do ask 

that no dressing up clothes or onesies are worn. 

Brambles will be joining in and exploring lots of fun 

activities. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories:  Autumn by Ailie Busby and Mr 

Wiggle and Mr Waggle by Pie Corbett 

 

Song: Parts of a Pumpkin 

 

Rhyme: I’m a Little Pumpkin Short and 

Round 

 

 

Please do let Brambles Staff know if your child 

will be absent from Pre School. 

You can do this by either emailing 

Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk or calling 

01480 375063 option 2. 

Thank you 

 

Monday 11th September 

Applications for a Reception school place opens. 

Tuesday 14th November 

Brambles Parents’ Evening  

Wednesday 15th November 

New Reception Open Morning 10am 

Friday 17th November 

Children in Need 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 

mailto:Brambles@Brampton.cambs.sch.uk

